
 

The Chambersburg Rotary Club recognizes longstanding club members 

On February 15th, 2024, the Rotary Club of Chambersburg recognized five longstanding club members 
who each celebrated a membership anniversary this year.  

Denis DiLoreto (45 years), Clint Bolte (40 years), Sue McMurtray (35 years), Bonnie Zehler (30 years), and 
Cindy Wolfe (26 years) have served in a variety of roles within the organization to include club president, 
club secretary, Rotary Foundation board members and chairs and members of numerous club 
committees. Each club member has played a large role in the Chambersburg Rotary Club’s annual 
fundraising event Chicken n’ Stuff to include donning the iconic chicken costume.  

Brad Evans, current Rotary Club of Chambersburg president, expressed his gratitude by thanking each 
member for the immeasurable impact they have had on the success of the club over the past several 
decades and for the positive impact they continue to have as the club welcomes new members and 
initiatives. “Our club is lucky to have such dedicated and longstanding members who exemplify our 
motto of Service above Self”, says Evans.  

 

Pictured left to right: Denis DiLoreto, Clint Bolte, Sue McMurtray, and Cindy Wolfe. Not pictured Bonnie 
Zehler. 


